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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,  
 
I am disheartened by the cruel treatment of greyhounds and horses in the NSW racing industry. This stems from an archaic society where the 
strong neglect the weak, and our government and community has done a lot to change this over the last fifty years. Here's one of the final 
steps... To understand that all sentient beings have a right to a peaceful life and death.  
And I, among others, are willing to speak up for those who cannot speak for themselves.  
I appreciate your due consideration on this matter.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alicia Lanham  

  
 

 




